
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Early Years,  
 
I am writing to keep you informed regarding staffing within Early Years. 
  
Nursery 1 
As shared in an earlier email, Mrs Watson is currently away from school due to ill health. We can now 
confirm that Mrs McNally will continue to teach the children in Nursery 1 for the remainder of autumn 
term. 
 
We are currently in the process of identifying dates for the Nursery 1’s parent calls for the week 
beginning the 16th or 23rd November. We will be in touch as soon as possible to organise these 
appointments with you. 
 
  
Nursery 2 
Mrs Ward is back! She has been full of smiles since returning to work - more specifically, being back 
with the children in Nursery! 
 
  
Reception 
We welcome Ms Taylor to the Early Years Team for the autumn term. Ms Taylor is an experienced 
teacher and will be with us on a Tuesday and Friday teaching primarily in Reception. 
Please say hello to Ms Taylor as she welcomes the children into school or hands them over to you at 
the end of the day. 
 
Mrs Tipton, Class 2 Teaching Assistant, will leave us on Friday 4th December. Mrs Tipton has been 
offered a new opportunity working with Post 16 children. She will be a miss to Archibald but we wish 
her well in her new adventure (a return to a previous work role). 
 
School have advertised for a Teaching Assistant and when we appoint the right candidate we will of 
course let you know. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Rebecca Turner 


